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Dear Parliament,
I wish to convey the opinion of myself, my husband,family, church and community
 in regards to decriminalising the current abortion laws in Queensland.
We extremely oppose this motion as we are of the belief that a child, whether
 invitro and at any stage in it's development in the womb is a human being from
 the date at which the heart starts beating. It is therefore in our belief a criminal
 offence to abort a child at any stage in it's development. Therefore we are
 strongly opposed to making it a law that a child can be aborted at late term or at
 any term in the pregnancy. It is not only for the unborn child that we are speaking
 up for but also for the mother's who later in life have to deal with depression
 surrounding the regret of their decision of abortion.

Yours sincerely
Jennifer Tweedale 
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Jennifer Tweedale 
Deborah Tweedale 

Submission No. 1448 
Received 30 June 2016




